
School Council Meeting – 19.06.25 

Agenda & Minutes 

Present: All School Councillors present today 

Agenda Item Suggestions & Minutes Actions 

School Council Summary of the 

Year 

School council to discuss what 

has gone well in school this 

academic year (in terms of 

school council suggestions) and 

what has not gone so well 

How can we improve school 

council next academic year for 

the next group of children? 

What should the new school 

council members know before 

they start? 

• OPAL and outside play is a 

strength of SGFS 

• Robinwood has been excellent 

for the Y4 children 

• D&T lessons have been brilliant 

this year 

• Trips out of school have been 

excellent and there has been a 

lot of them 

• Maths lessons can be really 

good too 

• School pet would have been 

nice 

• Year 4 need to do more 

computing lessons 

• More house point rewards 

would be good 

• We would like to make a roof 

for the MUGA 

• Share this feedback 

with our new school 

councillors in 

September 2025. 

Memories for Year 4 

School council to discuss what 

they would like the Year 4 

children who are leaving us to 

remember about South 

Gosforth First School 

• Values Assemblies and our 

core values 

• The teachers and teaching 

assistants and how hard they 

have all worked to help you 

• All of the lovely lessons and 

trips and experiences which 

they have had at SGFS 

• Our School Promise 

• Circles 

• Share these ideas 

with the Year 4 

teachers so that they 

can incorporate them 

into the Year 4 

leavers assembly and 

also highlight these 

things as things to 

remember with all of 

the Year 4 children 

before they leave. 

Mr Adams said a huge thank you to all members of our school council for giving up their time and 

for all of their ideas and contributions to our meetings throughout the school year. 

The school council have shaped and informed a lot of decisions which we have made as a school 

this year and every member has been kind, respectful and conscientious. We are all very proud of 

you all for taking on this very important role in our school 😊 

 


